
Take part in this study 
and receive a $50

 giftcard. Register now:
redcap.link/WelcomePack

Welcome to the Autistic 
Community: A Welcome Pack 
Reframing Autism has created a Welcome Pack 
that is freely available to newly diagnosed and self-
identifying Autistic people. It provides information to 
assist Autistic adults in their everyday lives. 

The Welcome Pack has been developed by a diverse 
group of Autistic adults. It is written through a neuro-
affirming lens, where autism is seen as a difference 
rather than a deficit.

Tell us what you think 
The Aspect Research Centre for Autism Practice is 
leading a research study to find out what Autistic people 
think about the Welcome Pack. This feedback will be 
used to help us improve the support offered to adults 
after receiving an autism diagnosis.

We’re inviting adults who received a formal autism 
diagnosis in the last six months to take part in this study. 

Participants will be asked to share their feedback and 
experiences in relation to the Welcome Pack during a 
30-60 minute interview. The interview will be conducted 
via the participant’s choice of Microsoft Teams, email or 
phone.

Further information 
Email Dr Chris Edwards 
chrisedwards@aspect.org.au
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